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September 12, 2022 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention: Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR 97308-1088 
 
 
Re: PGE UE 408 Application for Authority to Amortize Deferred Amounts Related to 
2020 and 2021 Emergency Events and PGE UE 410 Application Regarding 
Amortization of Boardman Deferral 
 
 
Commission Staff is hosting a virtual Settlement Conference Friday,  
September 16, 2022, from 1:30 p.m. – 3:30 p.m. (Settlement Conference) 
 
Staff will send out a calendar meeting invitation to the PGE and parties on the UE 408 
and UE 410 Service Lists.  We will be using the virtual meeting software Teams to host 
the meeting.  You will also be able call in to the meeting using the phone number that 
will be provided in the meeting invite. 
 
You must have signed Protective Order 22-283 for UE 408, prior to the Settlement 
Conference, to participate in any Confidential discussions regarding that docket. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Matt Muldoon 
Manager, Energy Rates and Finance of the Rates Finance and Audit (RFA) Division 

Oregon 
Kate Brown, Governor 




